
 

  

 

 

Monday 12th July 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
You may be aware that this morning there was a demonstration outside the school 
by the Ethical Name Change Campaign Group. Campaigners were distributing 
leaflets stating that that Governors are refusing to discuss the matter of changing the 
name of our Primary School.  
 
I can assure you that governors have written letters in response to the group. We 
have explained what has been done to ensure that our children are aware of the 
history of Leopold Primary School and that there is no link to the suggestions made 
in this campaign.  
 
As a Brent Council maintained community school, we have also been advised that 
the Local  Authority are currently dealing with this matter, taking a holistic approach, 
to any issues raised about the names of public buildings and artefacts in our local 
area. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me through the 
school.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
A G McDougall  
Chair of Governors 
Leopold Primary School 
 

 

 

  

 


